
 
 

 
Mr. Thomson giving the final instructions before the start of our Rockridge Terry Fox RUN 25’ today.  It was a 
great whole school event for staff and students - Our School Goal is $2100.00.  This year’s theme is Finish It.  
Our donation page remains open until the end of the month: https://schools.terryfox.ca/100374 
 

 
The Class of 2026 celebrated the start of their final year at The Rock  

with a BBQ hosted by the Admin Team today. 



 
 

 
Student athletes should be a member of their team’s Google Classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

All Rockridge  parents and guardians are welcome to attend our ROPAC meetings.   
We hope you will be able to join us this month to kick off the school year. 
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